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I. WSCUC Self- Study Completed

II. WSCUC Leadership Meeting and the 2021 University Reaffirmation of Accreditation

The university’s administration, faculty, staff, and student representatives met on November 8, 2019, to 
review the Self-Study draft written by the WSCUC working group members. Here is the link to the 
article: https://inside.csusb.edu/content/csusb-moves-forward-its-trek-2021-wasc-reaccreditation  

III. Upcoming Meetings

There will be a WSCUC Steering Committee Meeting on December 6, 2019. 
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